
Conant HS Boosters Newsletter
 

September 2017

Conant Parent Led Volunteer Organization
Supporting our Students and Staff and Conant Community

Get Involved ~ President's Letter
The high school years go by so
quickly.  Don't miss an opportunity
to get involved!

Dear Conant Parents and Staff and
Community,

Thursday, August 31 during Parent Open House evening Hospitality
Committee volunteers are hosting refreshments in the Cafeteria and the
Cougar Corner Spirit Store is open.  Stop by during your scheduled
lunch period and say hello! 

Conant HS Boosters parent led volunteer organization through many
committees and work of volunteers, hosts events, supports activities,
awards scholarships to seniors and financial grants to staff, and raises
funds that positively impact all Conant students.  Become a Boosters
member today by completing your 2017-18 Membership Form
 
This school year has already had a busy start with volunteers working
Membership, outdoor Grill, indoor Concessions, Spirit Store, and
Hospitality Committees at Welcome to the New School Year events.  The
continuing success of our Committees is only possible when new parents
become involved via their membership and their volunteer time.
 Become a Boosters volunteer today by emailing your contact
information and areas of interest to conantboosters@gmail.com

GO COUGARS!
Beata Candre
Conant HS Boosters President
847-274-3586

Act as if what you do makes a difference.  It does. ~ William James

Next Updates Meeting September 12!
Learn how to get involved by attending the
2017-18 Updates Meetings!

During these meetings Principal Nowak and
Board Officers and Committee Chairs share
and discuss updates regarding matters
concerning our school.

SAVE THE DATE for our September Updates
Meeting Tuesday, September 12 at 7:00 pm

in the Media Center!

2017-18 SCHOOL YEAR UPDATES MEETING DATES ARE:
August 15, September 12, October 3, November 14, December 19,
January 9, February 13, March 13, April 10, May 8

Show Your Support for Conant HS!

Opportunities

Let us know your interest ~
send us a note and we will

reach out to you!
 

2017-18 Parent
 Volunteer Board

Feel free to contact us with
any questions or comments
or to learn how you can get
involved. We would love to

hear from you!

Beata Candre
President

Sam Armando
Vice President

Debbie Sapyta
Corresponding Secretary 

  
Christine Kawalek

Recording Secretary

 Debbie Anestopoulos
Treasurer

* * * * *
 

COMMUNICATIONS
Shalini Agrawal
Beata Candre

CONANT COMMUNITY
SOCIAL

Sam Armando

CONCESSIONS
Gus Markakos

Dan Sarich
Yassi Delgado

CRAFT FAIR
Tracy Gebhardt 

CRAFT FAIR 
CONCESSIONS

Elizabeth Demaret
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We truly appreciate each and every
membership!

Thank you to more than 350 members who
have registered with Conant HS Boosters for
2017-2018.  Our combined membership
contributes to our ability to continue
supporting the many activities and initiatives
that further Conant's growth as an
exceptional High School.

For those who have not had the chance to register as a Boosters
member, know that you are still welcomed and encouraged to join.  The
greater our membership numbers, the greater our opportunity to help
effect a positive difference in our Conant Community.  

Membership is $25, and the option is available if you would like to add on
athletic or cultural passes.  A special bundle known as the Deluxe
Membership is available for $60 and includes 2 adult and 2 child athletic
passes for the regular season home football & basketball games.

Registration online is
available  http://conantboosters.squarespace.com/payments/

We ask that you forward a copy of your payment confirmation to
Membership Committee Chairs Donna Bradley
at donnambradley@comcast.net or RoseAnne Caboor
at ralcaboor@gmail.com so your membership materials can be
prepared.
 
A reminder to paid members who have not yet received their Conant
HS Boosters passes:  please come to the Boosters table at this Friday's
9/1 home football game to receive your envelope of passes.

RED ROBIN Supports Conant HS Tuesday
September 26!

RED ROBIN Woodfield Mall
supports Conant HS with our
Spirit Night Fundraiser event  
Tuesday, September 26 between
4:00 and 8:00 pm including
dine-in and take out orders! 

Join us and help us earn 20%
back by printing and bringing in
this Fundraiser FLYER

Retired Gym Ceiling Banners Fundraiser!
Purchase your piece of Conant
Cougar HISTORY!

Banner purchase is on a first come
first serve basis!  

Banner payment is credit card only
at the CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS tab at
www.conantboosters.com

Email Conant HS Boosters President Beata Candre at
 viperspaci@aol.com with your purchased banners credit card receipt
and to make pick up arrangements.
 
CONANT HS GYM CEILING BANNERS LISTING AS OF 06-01-17

Thank you and GO COUGARS! 

Carol Hominac

DANCES
Kathy Stanislawski 
RoseAnne Caboor

 
FUNDRAISERS

Heather Shintaku
Susan Forti

GRILL
Deanna Laskero
Kathy Armando

HOSPITALITY
Angela Mytych

OPEN CO-CHAIR

MEMBERSHIP
RoseAnne Caboor

Donna Bradley

POST PROM
OPEN CHAIR

SCHOLARSHIPS
Mucia Burke
Katy Garcia

 
 

SPIRIT STORE
Chris Catalano
Lauren Withers

Jane Prill
Mimi Frale

VOLUNTEERS
Piali Roy

Quick Links

visit us at
www.conantboosters.com

contact us at
conantboosters@gmail.com

Like us on
Facebook

follow us on Twitter
@conant_boosters

Conant HS home page
chs.d211.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L6Eisjj6TYkUzomQdlMUvxd2Kjued5aCmpFaRZg8DVUkBMCKGXA-Qmj4QhVN7fukKfFu-JM55mQcied0Ihyh1krvZDckr2QRGCJrZ4tNENDkKqdLpu91ocx4zbetUdiR_2yU2zaf9sZNd0t7w8AquLg=&c=&ch=
mailto:donnambradley@comcast.net
mailto:ralcaboor@gmail.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L6Eisjj6TYkU0S3P75Vr5ZHh7zQI-khobx4eTBmPQ3sUreHV3iV1I86tWuQ98Va_gxdZ0HyET3Oq-ldrV6nsMotDjTsUdWpF_BnPmH0jcaCU3Qj_9iYNCP5X3fvYoWZXrdrrJrS34UNny9A7-Xsi0gOIdrItKCsg8t_aMcoXaWyqSH0iVGo-G5IHuGR__ToPxPVWSiQtt1Da&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L-u5ae9B3U0ETIQsZ-iKepyjG06CrfeYxEq0lsQy4POPi8jCIj3kWUuqw9xvSOWGvv2YU7N3zmz-rlRWAda_n_LvE3Ua7Eofy-KWyCbhCE59PULClqRhir8drsZGqumDvQ==&c=&ch=
mailto:viperspaci@aol.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L4uMC-bYRysGbPgN1XiEM9npdh-csmomQ888jbUFga4efHMSkmhHANgh95XZWEyymhGTxkuxxB26bpDGa--ZjdlhcyUIUe9hPReJA-2zyf3ucgxUIqWAsGcb6L_RZtbNGB1tqVPTmhIHpYVJ5o4Xzw4BOxD_EEGx3TuOJMAo7Jeg2WaAHq7ms3DS44rq3J7tZ2DVFjD2Czr0&c=&ch=
mailto:kathystanrd@comcast.net
mailto:ralcaboor@gmail.com
mailto:jeffandheather91@gmail.com
mailto:sueforti@yahoo.com
mailto:deannalaskero@gmail.com
mailto:angelamytych@gmail.com
mailto:ralcaboor@gmail.com
mailto:donnambradley@comcast.net
mailto:maburke71@comcast.net
mailto:sevenangels7777777@sbcglobal.net
mailto:CHRISCAT931@COMCAST.NET
mailto:JIM.WITHERS@COMCAST.NET
mailto:piali@improvize.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L-u5ae9B3U0ETIQsZ-iKepyjG06CrfeYxEq0lsQy4POPi8jCIj3kWUuqw9xvSOWGvv2YU7N3zmz-rlRWAda_n_LvE3Ua7Eofy-KWyCbhCE59PULClqRhir8drsZGqumDvQ==&c=&ch=
mailto:conantboosters@gmail.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L_Y8sTNeB5XC9YfGS_lGQ9Cr9_Fy_OH6H__YVrqEEFI1a1GcxfjTSASQPOeqmX03ZGbKxf2TMtyGG2VvH1BYrUqE83SwgYKJ-zxwZRb9OjgbkQaMtYzNHSbJV9RyhAcYjjfFaVcVrcnBpEm3nXAs7C6HpBhJssg6cWZj3fQr9OD6FHfd6RzbqskrgA4yMuLRpA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L5nJIkIxTjPiZqnyErGtqHvSiK8TO0I69zMHfsRv_d4TYxmfwQeaslWAyCRN6AntaPb6X4j1HLBL4I5WkcudjPIKW_oLTtASFRF1NZWcn226JaD0zQmbI4TRobe1u5EvPS9d-_Kr4zCM&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015ruuoYFPKOBYk4XOAYW8VpwgfPVOj33TZWCqXTO00fkliCkgQn13L4U9lILpzuNdDGwMNzF8O4tg-sN_zLkxTodNiCNEszaJG_toE3TWI-gTJqD37UEHnc4O2zcXqoU3uYpyixtEQ6BpDdC8hjW-kOW2MlmpWIzB&c=&ch=


Cougar Corner Spirit Store September
Dates! 

Cougar Corner Spirit Store is open the
first and third Friday of each month
during lunch periods from 10:00 am to
1:30 pm 
selling Cougar sweatshirts, sweatpants,
thirts, spirit jerseys, and more!

SEPTEMBER Open Dates are
Friday 9/1 and 9/15  

GO COUGARS!

2017 CRAFT FAIR is October 21!
Conant's Craft Fair is coming on Saturday,
October 21st from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.

270 booths filled with items such as jewelry,
ceramics, toys, clothes, flower arrangements,
furniture, sweet treats. wooden items, baby
items, crocheted and knitted items, and lots of
Halloween and Christmas items.  Start your
holiday shopping early and stay for lunch from
our Craft Fair Concessions stand! 

Volunteers are needed for both Friday night and all day Saturday.  Any
time you can help would be greatly appreciated.

Volunteers needed for the following shifts:

Friday, October 20th
6:00 pm - 9:00 pm for set-up

Saturday, October 21st
6:00 am - 9:00 am
8:45 am - 11:15 am
11:00 am - 2:15 pm
2:00 pm - 4:00 pm
4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

If you have any questions please contact Craft Fair Committee Chair
Tracy Gebhardt at tntgeb@aol.com or 847-619-3992

Homecoming Dance ~ Volunteers
Needed! 

Dances Committee Volunteers Needed!
Come for a fun way to sneak a peak and
help out at the Homecoming Dance on
Saturday, October 7 from 7:00 to 11:00
pm.

We need volunteers to help with ticket
sales during school hours of the week
preceding the dance AND we need
volunteers to help the night of the

dance in the areas of coat check and concessions.

It is a fun way to help and only requires a small time commitment. If you
are interested, please contact Dances Committee Chairs:

Coat Check (Night of Dance) 
RoseAnne Caboor at 847-413-9008 or RALCABOOR@gmail.com

Concessions (Night of Dance) or Ticket Sales (During School Hours) 
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Kathy Stanislawski at 630-768-9400 or kathystanrd@comcast.net

Concessions Committee Update
Dear Parents,

We want to thank you for all your support. 
The Volleyball Concessions Committee has
filled all its spots for volunteers.  Concessions
is a wonderful way to see the students in their
school environment and see how they interact
with each other.  It is a fulfilling activity that
always puts a smile on all the volunteer parents seeing how kind and
courteous the students are.  Also you get to work with wonderful parents
allowing you to meet new people at your kids school.

Take the opportunity to volunteer for all the various committees that are
run by Conant HS Boosters.  If there is a spot that empties up we will let
everyone know.  Please remember that this committee is a year long
committee which will need help during the spring volleyball season. 

Concessions Committee Chairs
Gus Markakos and Yassi Delgado and Dan Sarich

Get Involved ~ Volunteers Needed!
Each school year volunteer turnover
happens with parents of graduating
seniors leaving along with other
parents moving on due to their schedule
changes.

New involved volunteers are needed each
school year so that your high school
parent led volunteer organization can
continue to successfully support our
students and staff and Conant community.
 Any amount of volunteer time you can

share is appreciated ~ Complete the 2017-18 Volunteer Form today!

AmazonSmile Shopping BENEFIT! 
Support Conant High School when
shopping AmazonSmile by using the
following link:

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-
7043034

AmazonSmile lets customers enjoy the same wide selection of products,
low prices, and convenient shopping features as Amazon.com.  The
difference is that when customers shop AmazonSmile, the
AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the price of eligible
purchases to the charitable organizations selected by customers.

As always, we Thank You  for your support!

contact us at conantboosters@gmail.com
visit us at www.conantboosters.com

Like us on Facebook
follow us on Twitter @conant_boosters
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